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We would like to announce that registration for a conference on Archaeology and Economic
Development is now open.

The conference will be held in London over two days, 21 and 22 September 2012, at the
Institute of Archaeology, UCL. This major international conference has attracted a range of
experts to discuss the theoretical, practical and ethical issues surrounding the use of
archaeology and heritage in projects for economic development. For full information on the
conference themes, programme, speakers, and for details of registration, please visit our
website at www.ucl.ac.uk/aed2012 . For any further information or questions please contact us
on aed2012conference@gmail.com. As space at this conference will be limited, we encourage
you to register early.We look forward to welcoming you to London in September.

Thanks so much,
Peter Gould and Paul Burtenshaw

Peter G. Gould

MPhil/PhD Candidate

UCL Institute of Archaeology
http://ucl.academia.edu/PeterGould/About
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